Kess, Quinn

From: Margret Casa SR
Sent: Monday, October 14, 2013 3. 19 PM

To: CTPS

Subject: “Ways to Improve the Puppy Industry and Ensure Healthy Animals in Connecticut”

To Whom It May Concern:

| am writing this letter on behalf of Katrin Tazza, who | have known for a many years as a serious breeder that cares not
only the health of the individual animal but also the breed as a whole. Together we have worked on uncovering the
genetic basis of lupoid dermatosis in the breed for which there is now a test allowing breeders to avoid producing
affected dogs. This was one of the more devastating diseases in the breed. | have never met a more dedicated breeder
who has only the best for the breed at heart,

Thank you,

Margret Casal, Dr med vet, PhD, Dipl. ECAR Associate Professor of Medical Genetics, Pediatrics, and Repreduction School
of Veterinary Medicine, University of Pennsylvania

3900 Delancey Street

Philadelphia, PA 19104-6010

Phone: 215-898-0029 Fax:215-573-2162




